Independent School District #85






To:  All Employees
From:  Carolyn Wendt
Subject:  Employee Self Service (ESS) Website

For the May, 2010 payroll and forward – you will only be able to access online.  (If you wish to opt out – and receive a paper copy of your payroll, please contact me.)   

ESS allows employees a way to view their payroll/personnel info on a secure website.  Use the following link to connect:  https://swscer.swsc.org/smarter/login.aspx?dn=0085   We have also set up a link on Springfield Public School website, under “Our District”, “District Office”, and then “Payroll–Employee (ESS–Employee Self Serve)”.      
You will login by entering your employee number in the USER ID field (your number that you enter for TIES) and 0085 plus the last four-digits of your social security number in the PASSWORD field.  Your employee number (EMP ID) can also be found on your direct deposit slip or paycheck stub.  Once you have successfully logged onto the Web Site, please change your password.  After three unsuccessful log-in attempts you will be locked out.  Contact Carolyn (723-4283) to re-set your log-in information.  When you exit from ESS, please log out and close the browser.

Please stop down to see me if you have questions, or would like to see a demonstration of how to access your payroll.  I also plan to send out an email each month once payroll is available for viewing.  Thank You!
